VILLAGE OF DANSVILLE

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES

FEBRUARY 20, 2018
PUBLIC HEARING: 7 P.M., NORTH DANSVILLE TOWN HALL, MAYOR’S OFFICE: For the purpose of receiving input regarding the new proposed water and sewer laws
PRESENT: Mayor Peter Vogt, Trustee Norm Zeh and Trustee Mike Nagle
ABSENT: Deputy Mayor and Trustee Dan Rittenhouse and Trustee Robin Humphrey
GUESTS: Police Chief Charlie Perkins, Department of Public Works Superintendent Scott Tracy, Clerk/Treasurer Megan Aldrich, Fire Chief Glenn Camuto, Code and Zoning Enforcement Officer Tammy Malone and Kurt Lohrmann

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE: Mayor Peter Vogt

READING OF THE PUBLIC NOTICE (ATTACHED): Mayor Peter Vogt

SPEAKERS: 
ADJOURNED: Trustee Zeh moved to close the public hearing. Trustee Nagle seconded the motion. Vote: All ayes. Motion passed 3-0. 8:09pm
Legal Notice:  Public Hearing 
The Village of Dansville Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing at 7 p.m. on February 20, 2018 in the Town of N. Dansville Town Hall for the purpose of receiving public comments on the proposed modifications to the Water and Sewer local laws. Copies of the proposed changes are available in the Village Clerks Office.  Comments may also be forwarded  by the U.S. Postal  Service  or hand delivered to the Village Clerk, to be received not later than 5 p.m. on February 20th. 
Megan Aldrich, Village Clerk

